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To,

Mr. Richard White,

Assistant Manager,

Eagle Industries Pvt. Ltd,

563, Amityville,

New York 11701

12th January, 2012.

Dear Mr. White,

As you are aware that the recent Hurricane Ike has caused extensive destruction to lives and property of the people. We would like to request you to kindly make a generous donation to help us in the relief work we have undertaken there. We accept monetary as well as donation in kind. 
We look forward to your continued co-operation in all our endeavors.

Thanking You,

Yours Faithfully,
Laura Atkinson

Director
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